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We extend heartfelt condolences on the passing of  
dear, long-time Villa neighbors 

 
FRANK ENGLERT 

 
Messages of Condolence can be sent to 

 
Jeanette Englert 

504 Pendleton Place 
 

 
 

ADA KERN 
 

Messages of Condolence can be sent to 
 

The Kern Family 
806 Bayport Circle 

 
 
 
 
 

 


